
Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

 

 

 

 

KEENAGERS 

 
May 11, 2023  

Magnolia Springs Baptist Church 
 

August 10, 2023  
First Baptist Church Bay Minette 

 
November 9, 2023  

Oyster Bay Baptist Church 
 

*Please bring a potluck dish 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 
 
Barnwell Baptist 
Pastor: Full-time 
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to: 7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
 
Music Minister: 
Interim, PT, or FT  
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to: 7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 

 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Elberta Church 
Full -Time Student Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 

 
Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational or FT Pastor 
Email resume to: 
Hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year Round  
Email resume to: 
Hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
Or call Pastor Greg at 
(812)746-8589 

 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Bi-Vocational Pastor 
Sunday morning, Wednesday 
evening & visitation. Contact  
Wade Clark 251-979-7776 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 
Silverhill FBC 
Part-time Music Minister 
Please send resumes to: 
fbc36576@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 
Robertsdale First Baptist 
Preschool Teachers 
Email resume to:  
littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
Part Time Assistance Teacher 
Email resume to: 
littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
 
 

Southside Baptist 
Pianist Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 

April 13, 2023 

 Daphne Baptist Church will also be a Walk for Life site this year. 
Walk will begin in church parking lot.  Walkers can contact the 
church office (leave a message) or contact Kelly D’Angelo, Sierra 
Mead or Daphne Robinson to reserve their spot, donate or find out 
how to gain sponsors for the event.  Visit our church Facebook: 
Daphne Baptist Church for continued information on this event. 

 
 

THE GOSPEL PROJECT 
 

Baldwin Baptists have currently been engaged in one of the  
greatest outreach efforts in our associations over 108 years of 

 history. Several of our churches distributed the Jesus Film DVD, gospel  
tract and an invitation to their church for Easter. Our churches have taken  
about 42,000 DVD's and materials and are distributing the gospel message  

and church invitations door to door throughout our county. Some may 
 distribute these materials also after Easter with information about their  

church. We thank God for those who are faithful in taking out the gospel to  
the communities of our county. In addition, there are many other outreach  
activities and approaches by the churches in our association to reach out in  
their communities with the love of Christ. Thank you for your faithfulness. 

 
DISASTER RELIEF 

 
Thanks to all of those on our disaster relief team who went to the Florence  
area in northwest Alabama. Let's continue to pray for those who have been  

impacted by the tornado damage. 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 

Reserve it for a… 
 

Neighborhood Hangout 
City Park Connections 

VBS Activities 
Fall Festival 


